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State of Florida 

DATE: January 13,2005 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Blanca S. Bayo, Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director 

Paula Isler, Research Assistant, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 

Docket No. 041031-TC - Bay Public Communications, Inc. 

Today, January 13, 2005, I received the attached fax from the company's president, Ms. 
Debbie Hyde. This letter is in response to Order No. PSC-04-1271-PAA-TC issued on 
December 23, 2004, and requests cancellation of the company's payphone certificate to resolve 
this docket (the original is being mailed). The 2003 and 2004 Regulatory Assessment: Fees have 
already been paid. The letter is a timely response to the PAA Order. Please document the 
settlement proposal in Docket No. 041031-TC. Let me know if you have any questions. 
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cc: 
Attachment 

Office of the General Counsel (Rockette-Gray) 
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MMS 
RCA 
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SEC 1 
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NICATlONS INC. 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd, 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Ref Order No,PSC-04-12’7 1-PAA-TC 

This i s  a request letter for cancellation to resolve this docket. We appershate all your help 
on this matter. If there be any thing we can do please don’t hesitate to let us know. 

Debbie Hyde 
Bay Public Communication Inc. 
P.Q.Box 27852 
Panama City Beach,FL 3241 1 

P.O. Box 27852 Panama City Beach, FL 32411. Ph: 866.233.2206 Fax: 850.233.2256 


